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RISING STAR MONTESSORI 

END OF FIRST TERM 2022 - 

NEWSLETTER  

PREAMBLE 

Glory be to the almighty God for safely bringing us to the end of this 

term. As usual, His mercies and favour have been abundant on us 

throughout the term. To Him alone all thanks go. 

REOPENING 

School re-opened on Monday January 10th 2022. We spent a total 

number of 65 days in school with one holiday that’s March 7th 2022. We 

embarked on the usual Mid-term break that occurred on 8th and 9th 

March 2022. 

SCHOOL FEES PAYMENT 

Management appreciates the effort of all Parents and Guardians who 

have fulfilled their responsibilities of paying their ward’s fees in full. We 

urge all Parents and Guardians to pay their wards fees in full because 

the school depends solely on the school fees in running the school. 

Due to this, we encourage you all to follow the points outlined below. 

 At least 75% of the school fees MUST be paid before or 

on re-opening. 

 Full payment of fees MUST be made before mid-term 

break. 

 Payment of school fees MUST be paid through the 

school’s bank accounts or the MTN Merchant number 

(359683). NO CASH PAYMENTS WILL BE 

ENTERTAINED. 

 Please always keep the proof of payment of fees until 

you receive the official receipt from the school. Some 

proof of payment include; 

- Pay-in-slip from the bank 

- Transaction ID from MTN MOMO payments 

The following are the school bank accounts; 

I. GCB Bank (Amasaman Branch): 
1631180000366 

2. Ga Rural Bank (Medie Branch): 
30310200001165611 

YOU CAN VISIT 

OUR WEBSITE 

FOR MORE INFO 

For further enquiries on any 

information in this letter, get in 

touch with us at  

www.risingstarmontessori.edu.gh 

or send us a mail @ 

info@risingstarmontessori.edu.gh 

http://www.risingstarmontessori.edu.gh/
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3. Opportunity Inter. Savings and Loans  

(Circle Branch): 1300095920117  

4. Merchant Number: 0540297567 / Merchant ID: 

359683 

 
NOTE: Management entreats Parents and Guardians who pay their wards' 

fees through RISMOS Staff to desist from the act. 
 

PTA GENERAL MEETING 

There was a PTA general meeting on Sunday 27sh, March 2022 at the school 

premises. At the meeting. It was agreed that UCmas is re-introduced in the school 

and the program is scheduled to start next term. Since the program is a sole PTA 

project. The UCmas levy (Ghc 80.00) is to be paid to the PTA. Parents and 

Guardians are therefore reminded not to pay their Wards' UCmas levy through the 

school's accounts. Mrs. Sophia Koranteng and Mr. Habbiah were also elected for the 

Vice Secretary and The Treasurer positions respectively. Management announced that 

there shall be a small upward adjustment of school fees next term. 

 

 

2021 BECE RESULTS. 
 

Glory he to God, the results of our Candidates who sat for the 2021 Basic Education 

Certificate Examination (BECE) was released in March. In general, it was one of the best in 

the history of the school. We are also proud to say most of our students have been 

placed in their first choice schools. We hereby want to thank the PTA, the general 

parent body and all individuals who contributed to the outcome of the 

remarkable performance of the Candidates 

 

TEACHERS' MOTIVATION 
 

We thank all Parents and Guardians who hate stayed loyal to the payment of the teachers' 

motivation. We would also want to encourage others to pay coming next term. We urge that 

the motivation should be paid to the class teachers instead of adding it to the school fees 

or the bus fees that are always paid at the bank. The motivation is now Ghc 4.00 per week. 

 

TRANSPORTATION 
 

We are glad to announce that for this term, from the very first week to the last week, we have not 

encountered single breakdown of school buses. To further boost the operations of the busing 

network and to fulfill our promise of giving every child a seat in the buses, we have purchased 

another Coaster Bus totaling our buses to eight (8). We therefore appeal to Parents to bear with 

us, cooperate and pay the bus fares on time to enable us run the transport network smoothly. 
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UNIFORM AND PRESCRIBED ATTIRE. 
 

We are appealing to all Parents and Guardians to comply with the school rules by helping their 

wards to put on the right school uniforms each day. To ensure uniformity, we encourage 

parents to follow the dress code below. 

 

DAYS                                                                        ATTIRE 

Monday                   - Regular school uniform with Black Shoes (Polishable) and White Socks 

Tuesday                  - Regular school uniform with Black Shoes (Polishable) and White Socks 

Wednesday             - School Lacoste T-shirt with White Sneakers and Black Socks 

Thursday                 - Regular school uniform with Black Shoes (Polishable) and White Socks 

Friday                      - Friday wear with White sneakers and Black Socks 

NOTE: No tattered .leans or % Jeans is allowed. 

 

OPEN DAY EXERCISE. 

We had the open day exercise on Wednesday 23"1 March, 2022. The exercise was organized to 

enable the Parents to interact with the teachers and to check their wards books. Though, some parents 

could not attend. The turnout was encouraging. We would like to ensure all parents and guardians that 

the comments and suggestions have been noted and necessary action will be taken to make sure our 

cherished parents are given satisfactory service. 

CLOSING OF SCHOOL GATE 

The reporting time for the .11IS is 6:45AM. Their Lessons start at 7:00AM. The Primary and the Pre-

school departments arc to report latest by 8:00AM. The lessons start at 8:I5AM. The gate will therefore 

be closed at 8:10AM. Learners who will report after 8:10AM will not be allowed to enter the school 

premises, 

CODE OF CONDUCT 

Effective next term, we will be implementing ALL the rules enshrined in the school's code of conduct. 

We are entreating all Parents and Guardians who do not have the code of conduct booklet to contact 

the PTA Executives or the Principal for copies. We %%ill not accept any excuse(s) on ignorance of the 

existence of a provision of the Code of Conduct if such provision is breached. 

CONCLUSION 

We appreciate all Parents and Guardians for choosing and staying committed and loyal to Rising Star 

Montessori School. As our Learners vacate today, we encourage you to continue to give them the 

necessary support to study at home. We wish you HAPPY HOLIDAYS. 

Next term begins on 91h May 2022. 

Thank you. 

Management 


